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Monterey County Film Commission’s “Hollywood in Your Backyard” Mixer 
Set for September 12 in Carmel 

  
(Aug. 22, 2024 – Monterey, CA) The Monterey County Film Commission is planning a 
“Hollywood in Your Backyard” mixer on Sept. 12, 2024, at LadySomm, the renowned wine 
tasting room and education center in the Barnyard Shopping Village, Carmel. This exclusive 
gathering offers an opportunity for local film professionals and supporters of filming in 
Monterey County to network, learn more about the Monterey County Film Commission 
resources, and make new connections.   
  
From 4:30 to 6:30 p.m., attendees can indulge in exquisite wines from LadySomm. 
Tickets are $15 ($12 for those listed as film resources on FilmMonterey.org.), and includes a  
glass of wine and a selection of small bites. Additional glasses of wine will be available for 
purchase.  There will also be a raffle drawing and door prize drawing.  Space is limited to 70 
attendees and tickets can be ordered on Eventbrite. 
  
This event is a unique opportunity to engage with the Monterey County Film Commission, 
which is dedicated to inspiring and facilitating film and media production throughout 
Monterey County, thereby creating a positive economic impact. The commission helps film 
production companies find the right locations and local skilled professionals, and the various 
goods and services that on-location productions need.  There has been more than $136 million 
in spend by film productions in local communities since the film commission began. 
  
Join us for a delightful evening of mixing and mingling while celebrating Monterey County's 
vibrant film industry. For more information and to register, visit filmmonterey.org. 
 

### 
 

The Monterey County Film Commission is a nonprofit organization, created by and funded in part by the Monterey 
County Board of Supervisors. Its mission is to inspire and facilitate film and media production  

throughout Monterey County, creating positive economic impact. 
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